
 

 

Hungarian Fuzzy Association Youth Award 

Call for Proposals 

 

This year, similarly, to the previous ones, the Hungarian Fuzzy Association plans to award the 

“HFA Youth Award” in recognition of scientific and research achievements in the field of soft 

computing methods.  

The award is presented in two categories: for students in higher education (both BSc and MSc) 

and for PhD students. The aim is to recognize the outstanding scientific and research activities 

based on the relevant publications in each category of the candidates.  

The HFA Youth Award application must include the following: 

-       one-page CV; 

-       list of publications of 2020 (preferably on the platform MTMT); 

-       list of references of 2020 (preferably on the platform MTMT); 

-       3-5 lines’ reasoning on why the applicant should be selected 

Based on the received complete and valid applications, the awards are granted by the HFA 

Award Committee. The awards will be presented at the annual general meeting of the 

Hungarian Fuzzy Association on November 18, 2021. 

Application deadline is 29. October 2021 at 12.00 a.m. Applications must be submitted to 

Óbuda University, Bánki Donát Faculty of Mechanical and Safety Engineering (1081 Budapest, 

Népszínház str. 8.) addressed to Dr. Judit Lukács, Secretary of HFA, both in printed form (1 

copy), and sent electronically to the email address: lukacs.judit@bgk.uni-obuda.hu. 
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